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WTOHT partners with LAMP Community Health
Centre and service providers in the Mississauga
Ontario Health Teams on ongoing efforts to
address anti-black racism. 

Expanded membership of West Toronto
Ontario Health Team partner organizations
from 15 to 35 members.

JULY
Hired our first cohort of dedicated staff
to enable the OHT's work.

THIS WAS A BIG YEAR FOR THE WEST
TORONTO ONTARIO HEALTH TEAM. HERE ARE
SOME COOL THINGS THAT HAPPENED IN 2022.

JUNE
Held our Steering Committee meeting with our

new member organizations to advance the
direction the OHT.

Laid the groundworks for a busy Q4.

SEPTEMBER
Launched EngageWTOHT, our online
engagement website to better partner
with our community members and member
organizations.
Partners for Better Care Council (PBCC)
held their kick-off meeting with their 9 new
community member recruits.

OCTOBER
Hired a new director adding a strong direction

and vision for the OHT.

NOVEMBER
Hosted a flu and COVID-19 vaccination
clinic for community members. 
Established the West Toronto Primary Care
Network (WTPCN) connecting primary care
providers across West Toronto.DECEMBER

Launched a winter-long 'Cold &
COVID' clinic to combat the surge in

respiratory illnesses.

Launched our new visual identity and branding
that reflects the theme of transformation as the

OHT aims to create system-level change and
grow for the better.

AUGUST


